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Statement from BEN ENGLISH, EDITOR, THE DAILY TELEGRAPH: 

Like other media The Daily Telegraph has been reporting on the rise of anti-Semitism 
and investigating how it is affecting the daily lives of Jewish people in Sydney. 

The Telegraph never intended to provoke an incident at the Cairo Takeaway restaurant in 
Enmore, which was one of multiple venues across Sydney we visited, nor to report that 
its staff are anti-Semitic. The Daily Telegraph acknowledges our approach could have 
been better handled.  

 


